Amber Noworatzky

From:

Bill Schlei

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 4:51 PM

To: James Brey - D4

Cc: Nick Reimer; Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Re: Potential Hazard On 2400 Block of Franklin astreet

Jim,

I'm going that direction in a minute.

I will have a look for myself.

Thanks

Bill Schlei

District 8 Alderman

Get BlueMail for Android

On May 24, 2022, at 2:55 PM, James Brey - D4 < <u>ibrey@manitowoc.org</u>> wrote: Hello Bill,

I received a call from a constituent who is concerned with the parking situation on the north side of the 2400 Block of Franklin Street, specifically near the garage entrance to the Artist Lofts Apartment Building.

His concern is that when you are preceding south on South 25th Street and stopping at the stop sign, it is difficult to see west bound traffic on Franklin Street over the parked cars before proceeding to make a a right or left turn.

To refresh everyone's memory, I too deal with this on a daily basis as I live at the top of the hill in the 800 Block of South 25th Street.

What I am asking the Public Safety Committee to do at its next meeting is to look at this intersection and hopefully come up with a solution that would help.

I am copying Nick and Amber to give them a heads up on this.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council

Phone: 920-682-9713

Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. If you are not the intended recipient or a

person responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this message or the information that it contains is not authorized and may be prohibited by law.